
 

Newsletter – 29th November 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Christmas Cards 

Please can each child bring in one Christmas card 

(homemade if you can, just ask if you need a piece of card) 

addressed to “all staff and children”. We will display these in the porch 

(or Rainbow room for the younger children).  

 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 6th December 

Children may wear Christmas/seasonal jumpers. Donations 

will be collected for St Cuthbert’s Hospice (suggested 

donation £1 per child). 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Concerts for N2 Children 

The Christmas concerts for N2 children will take place at 11.15am or 2:30pm 

on Thursday 19th December. If your child is in for the full day, as they access a 

30 hour place, please let us know by completing the slip below which 

concert you will be coming to. Two tickets per family will be issued. 

Additional tickets (£1 each) can be bought. Please hand in the slip (with 

payment) to order these.  

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

  

Pupil Name ________________________________ 

 

I/we will be attending the morning/afternoon concert (please circle as applicable) 

 

I would like to buy ……extra tickets at £1 each for the morning/afternoon  (please circle as 

applicable) 
 

 

Diary Dates 

December 

Thursday 12th December – 

Nursery closed as being used 

as a Polling Station  

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

Term) 

 

After School Club

 

 

Christmas is coming to the After 

School Club. Children will be 

doing a variety of Christmas 

crafts, food activities and 

Christmas stories. Please book 

through the school office.  
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